
Possible Vaccination of Homebound Residents 
 
The Borough’s Health Department is in the initial process of developing a list of 
those who are homebound. IF the vaccine becomes available in sufficient 
quantities at the County or municipal level, we would like to be prepared and 
have this information available, as best we can to help serve the community.  
 
The definition of ‘homebound’ that has been established by Medicare is the 
definition the Health Department will be applying, as follows:  
• You need the help of another person or medical equipment such as crutches, 

a walker, or a wheelchair to leave your home, or your doctor believes that 
your health or illness could get worse if you leave your home And, it is difficult 
for you to leave your home and you typically cannot do so 

If you or someone you know may qualify, please contact the Borough Clerk’s 
office 
 

 
 


